
The Butterfly Service  
3 p.m. Sunday 24th September 2017 

St Barnabas Chapel, Croydon University Hospital 
 

An opportunity for parents to remember the children they     

have loved who have died. In music, song & prayer, in the     

lighting of candles and the roll call of names the memory         

of each child is celebrated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Are Welcome 

Organised by Croydon University Hospital Chaplaincy 

020 8401 3105 

Free parking will be available on ‘Chapel Lane’ 

behind the Chapel 


